
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/30/2013 8:59:47 AM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: R.l 1-02-019, Gas Safety OIR, PG&E's PSEP Compliance Report 

FYI: Didn't get in to talk to you about it ahead of time, but here's the PSEP update application, 
filed yesterday. 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0267892 

mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov

